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********************************************************************************************************

Dear Families,

It was a busy week last week!  We had the sinfonia concert, made cards for the Marketplace, and did a lot of work with money.  
Trees

This week we are still thinking about trees and all that they do for us.  We get wood from trees, of course.  We also get syrup, gum, erasers, rubber, fresh air and paper!  Our spelling words this week reflect gifts of the tree.  
Primary Book Clubs
 Almost everybody has chosen their chapter book and has read the first chapter together.  We intend this as a read-aloud experience (parent reading to child).  There is tricky vocabulary in each story- as you read talk about the words and what they mean.  
I have gotten lots of feedback already, and all of it has been good.  The hurdle people are mentioning is that it is hard to quit!  Watch for the new “have to homework” attached to this newsletter.  
Measurement Night


December 14 is a great chance to come to school and see what we have been working on in math.  The primary team is planning to give our families a taste of the mileage club that night, and will be offering some other measurement activities as well.  We’ll also have a silent auction, and the Marketplace, where kid-made stuff will be for sale at very reasonable prices!  Watch for times in the Bugle.

Brrr!


It’s snowing a bit in my neighborhood and that reminds me-  It’s cold!  Send hats, mittens, scarves, boots, and snowpants- what ever will help your child enjoy outdoor time.  Name on everything, Please!

Whew!


On the other hand, our room is really hot.  Southern exposure, central heating, and lots of bodies add to the problem.  Make sure your child has a waterbottle at school and dresses in layers that can pealed off as the day heats up.  Remember, put your child’s name on everthing, please!  

Thanks!  Kristin
